
Happy October  from the desk of Maggie Gilchrist 
Department of Florida Mentoring Program Chairman 

  

• How to get started?  
• At your next meeting Talk to your President  

Suggestion for good of the order 

about having a mentor for the auxiliary! 

• Start a phone calling committee  
• Divide the telephone Numbers of members 
• maybe some of the house bound members  

• would like to do some of the phone calling   
• Discuss a list of what to ask the members 

Then start  
Calling members who have not been heard from in a while 

Just say hello! find out if they have been ill? 
Inform them of the good work the aux is doing for our 
Veterans, and with the VA hospitals and communities  

Remind them of their benefits Be understanding  

 
• A kind & Compassionate act is often its own reward 

Has your Auxiliary started a Mentoring program?
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